Oktaha Tigers
2019
MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

28
BREAKFAST
Pancake sausage on stick,
pineapples
LUNCH
Hamburger, baked beans,
fruit popsicle

29
BREAKFAST
Biscuit, gravy, juice
LUNCH
Corn dog, carrot sticks,
pinto beans, pears

30
BREAKFAST
Bagel, turkey sausage,
peaches
LUNCH
Popcorn chicken, tater
tots, broccoli, mixed fruit

**Cereal served
as an alternative
at breakfast daily.

**Hot or cold
sandwich or wrap
served as an
alternative at
lunch daily.

2

3
BREAKFAST
Breakfast pizza,
applesauce
LUNCH
Steak fingers, mashed
potatoes, gravy, bread,
pineapples

4
BREAKFAST
Biscuit, egg patty,
mandarin oranges
LUNCH
Stuffed crust pizza, mixed
veggies, pears

5
BREAKFAST
French toast sticks,
peaches
LUNCH
Chicken alfredo,
breadstick, carrots,
pineapples

6
BREAKFAST
Oatmeal, toast, banana
LUNCH
Frito chili pie, corn,
straw/banana dessert

9
BREAKFAST
Biscuit, gravy, mixed fruit
LUNCH
Chicken strips, mashed
potatoes, gravy, broccoli,
roll, mandarin oranges

10
BREAKFAST
Waffles, peanut butter,
strawberries
LUNCH
BBQ on a bun, baked
beans, chips, blueberry
crisp

11
BREAKFAST
Breakfast burrito, salsa,
pineapples
LUNCH
Roasted chicken, potato
salad, green beans,
bread, fruit salad

12
BREAKFAST
Yogurt, granola, peaches
LUNCH
Taco soup, coleslaw,
tortilla chips, carrots,
apple crisp

13
BREAKFAST
Pancake sausage on stick,
pears
LUNCH
Hot dog, oven fries, peas,
applesauce

16
BREAKFAST
Breakfast pizza, apricots
LUNCH
Chicken fajita, pinto
beans, mixed fruit

17
BREAKFAST
Egg patty, toast, peaches
LUNCH
Spaghetti, green beans,
garlic bread, pears

18
BREAKFAST
French toast sticks,
applesauce
LUNCH
Sliced ham, pinto beans,
cornbread, strawberries

19
BREAKFAST
Biscuit, gravy, mixed fruit
LUNCH
Burrito, chili, corn, hot
cinnamon apples

20
BREAKFAST
Blueberry bagel, turkey
sausage, banana
LUNCH
Cheeseburger, sweet
potato fries, fruit popsicle

23
BREAKFAST
Oatmeal, toast, peaches
LUNCH
Beef or chicken nachos,
refried beans, salsa
mandarin oranges

24
BREAKFAST
Biscuit, gravy, juice
LUNCH
Chicken nuggets, mashed
potatoes, gravy, brussel
sprouts, bread, pears

25
BREAKFAST
Yogurt, granola,
blueberries
LUNCH
Galaxy pizza, corn, fruit
salad

26
BREAKFAST
Breakfast pizza,
applesauce
LUNCH
Baked potato, diced ham,
broccoli, crackers, peach
cobbler

27

NO SCHOOL

NO SCHOOL

30
BREAKFAST
Waffles, peanut butter,
strawberries
LUNCH
Taco salad, lettuce/tom,
chili beans, mixed fruit

This Institution is an equal opportunity provider. Menu subject to change without notice. Salad bar served daily.

